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Scan here to 
listen to a 

bedtime story! 

This week we are remembering how we can keep safe in the sun in preparation for the Summer 
holidays. In Reception we found out about materials that are waterproof. We talked about how 
we are all unique and how we are all different. Following on from last week learning about 
recycling, we used old bottles to make 3d models of sea creatures. In Nursery we have been 
learning about sun safety and how we like and dislike different things. which makes us different. 
We have also made collages of the Rainbow fish. In Maths we have been adding and 
subtracting in Reception. In Nursery we have been counting on. We had lots of fun on our 
Bubble run today around the field there were lots of smiles as we ran and popped the bubbles.

Song of the week:

Reception Phonics:

Practise your red words:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c3p

vC4PoJRE

Key vocabulary…
Reception:

Imagination, 
dawdling, 
hauling, ,

Nursery:
scales, proud, 
wise, shiny.

Reception: https://rb.gy/r5c6x3

Nursery:https://t.ly/qmECb
https://t.ly/att_v

Nursery Phonics

Listen to the story and add 
some actions.

https://t.ly/8mCZ8
:

Reception

Nursery

https://t.ly/pIqcc

When I was one I’d just begun,

The day I went to sea.

I jumped aboard the pirate ship

And the captain said to me –

‘We're going this way, that 

way,

Forwards and backwards,

Over the Irish sea.

A bottle of milk to fill my tum

And that's the life for me.

Please remember to 

bring in a hat and 

apply suncream 

before coming to 

school with the 

warm weather.
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